
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED 

MEETING OF THE HISTORICAL PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 
AUGUST 24, 2023 at 5:30pm 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Costa Mesa Historical 
Preservation Committee, scheduled for Thursday, August 24, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. at City 
Hall, Conference Room 1A is cancelled. 
 
DATED 21st day of August, 2023. 
 

   Kevin Stoddart                _ 
Kevin Stoddart, Sr. Recreation Supervisor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


